
November 17, 2021 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

 Re:  Revised Customer Information Privacy Policy 

Docket U-061239  

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached please find Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE’s”) revised Customer Information Privacy 

Policy pursuant to paragraph 19 of the Settlement Agreement in the above-referenced docket. 

Also attached is the November 12, 2021 Certificate of Secretary attesting to the adoption of the 

revised policy by PSE’s Board of Directors.  

Please contact Chris Schaefer at (425) 456-2932 for additional information about this filing. 

If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142

Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski, Commission Staff 

Betty Young, Commission Staff 

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Attachment A:  Revised Customer Information Privacy Policy 

Attachment B:  Certificate of Secretary 
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